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Current News Briefs 
 

❖ The Trap Shed is ready for use. The trap is 

preset to release clays in an approved shot 

area. Members are not permitted to alter 

the settings.  

Click Here for a Video on how to use the 

Trap Shed. 

As a Reminder, members are not permitted 

to shoot trap solo. It requires at least two 

people. Also, members are not permitted to 

use their own thrower until they are issued 

a Special Use Permit. 

❖ The new pole building construction is 

complete. The electrical contractor is still 

working on the power installation. 

 

❖ Congratulations to Jack Conomon, for his 

appointment as Director, to fill an 

unexpired term. 

❖ Giant Arborvitae have been planted along 

the main driveway, the driveway to the front 

field, and between the outdoor archery 

range and trap field to serve as a visual 

barrier. 

 

❖ The Lake Parking Lot is open to members. 

 

❖ When purchasing a Guess Pass from the 

vending machine, Do Not discard the 

cardboard backer and envelope.  

Please put them in the container next to the 

vending machine for reuse. 

❖ Send comments to newsletter@sccsfa.org 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Yuc-0EiekpuYZCO7Qt-ljODDdMPGbacK/view?usp=sharing
mailto:newsletter@sccsfa.org

